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March 21, 2023 PUBLIC SERVICE
COMMISSION

Public Service Commission

Post Office Box 615

Frankfort KY 40602

To Whom It May Concern:

In regards to the proposed rate adjustment that has been presented by the
Bluegrass Water Utility Operating Company, LLC for the Longview Subdivision in
Scott County KY:

I would like to register my protest. When this sewer system was sold to
Bluegrass Water it was a shock to the subdivision. Suddenly jumping to an
almost 2/3rds increase put a strain on all homeowners; some of us don't enjoy a
surplus of funds. Now this proposal of another 15.6% is unconscionable. My
monthly bill will jump from $85.97 to $99.37.

| am a senior citizen living largely on social security. With other utility bills rising
along with the cost of food, and all other necessities, a tremendous strain is put
upon my and all our budgets.

It is my hope that the PSC will carefully consider not allowing this increase.
Respectfully,

Lbers . tithy

Barbara A. Strippelhoff
2033 Longview Drive
Georgetown, KY 40324





